
 
Sharing A Vision Conference 

Funding Opportunities for Families 
 
Families of young children attending the 
2007 Sharing A Vision Conference may be 
eligible for funding to help pay for con-
ference registration fees, lodging expense, 
mileage and child care. 
 

The ARC of Illinois 
& 

The Illinois Council on Developmental Disabilities 
 

A parent/guardian can apply for $300 per person or 
$500 per family each year through the Consumer 
Involvement Program-Consumer Stipend Funds.  To 
request a copy of the application form, please call 
the ARC of Illinois at 1-708-206-1930 or go online 
to www.thearcofil.org. 
 

STAR NET 
 

Each region of STAR NET may also have fellowships 
available to eligible families to help defray the 
cost of attending conferences.  To inquire about 
this fellowship, eligibility criteria, and other 
possible funding sources please contact Mary Smith, 
STAR NET Family Resource Specialist at mk-smith 
@wiu.edu or 1-217-742-5252. 
 
The Sharing A Vision Family Committee wel-
comes and encourages all families of young 
children with special needs to attend this 
educational, motivating, and inspiring con-
ference. 
 
 


